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Veterans Memorial Car Show 

October 2, 2011 
Loma Linda, CA 

 
Roam’n Relics Car Show 

October 9, 2011 
Old Town Moorpark, CA 

 
Las Vegas AMC Reunion 

November 4-5, 2011 
Railroad Pass Hotel & Casino 

Henderson, NV 
http://snamc.amcrc.com/carshow.html 

 
Join SoCalAMX so you can automatically receive  

updates and details of events listed above. 
Go to socalamx.net/join.htm 

 
Check out 

 “socalcarculture.com” 
for listings of shows in S. Cal! 
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Editors Notes 
Well I’m getting caught up with the newsletter 
after getting several months behind. This 
month’s issue mostly covers the 2012 Picnic 
by the Bay Car Show in San Diego. Also 
added to this issue is the most recent 
registration form and schedule of events for 
the 2012 AMCRC National Car Show next 
year in the Reno area.  
 
In the beginning days of October it’ll be time to 
yet publish another newsletter, and then I’ll be 
all caught up. If you have any events you’ve 
attended this month get it to me, along with 
some pictures hopefully, and I’ll get your 
article in the October newsletter! See ya at the 
next show! 

Mark Melvin 

Day For A Picnic! 

Words cannot describe as well as pictures 
can, what a beautiful day it was for the Picnic 

by the Bay Car Show this year. Hopefully both 
words and pictures in this article can show 
what was missed by those not in attendance. 
 
Sunday, August 28 awoke to bright clear skies 
in the San Diego area. I arrived first (69 AMX) 
at our prearranged meeting point so we could 
form up and arrive together at the car show. 
Steve Fox (69 SC/Rambler) arrived next 
followed by Dale Crum and his wife (70 
Donahue Javelin,) and Randy and Cindy Kirby 
(70 AMX.) We hopped on the freeway and 
were into the downtown San Diego area in just 

a few minutes. We were once again parked in 
a nice location, right in front of the water, on 
the edge of a large grassy area. Dave and Kati 
arrived shortly thereafter in their blue Fairlane, 
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followed by Stacy Thompson in his 
Ambassador Wagon. 
 
John & Shelly Siciliano, whose 69 AMX engine 
is currently apart being repaired, even showed 
up to take in all the sights. 
 
The remainder of the day was used to sit 
around and chat with each other, ramble 
around and take pictures, and woof down an 
impressive beef and pork rib lunch that Stacy’s 
uncle made for everyone. Wow, it was really 
tasty and my compliments to the chef! 
 
I wish we could find a similar location as this 
one for our car show, up in the SoCal area. If 
anyone knows of a suitable area let me know 
please! 
 
The weather all day was simply perfect. Not 
hot, not cold, just right. Well the day ended too 
early and we eventually had to head home. I’m 
already looking forward to next year’s show! 
 

Mark Melvin 
 

Here’s the link to my pictures of the show.. 

http://snipurl.com/2011picnic 
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FREE! FREE! FREE! 
I hope that grabbed your attention. The SoCalAMX.net monthly newsletter has a nominal cost of 
$0.00 per issue due to the availability of Internet delivery. If you have problems downloading the 
newsletter I will make arrangements with you to send a copy via the United States Post Office, 
for a small fee to cover postage. 
 
The newsletter is published in the Adobe .pdf format because it can be viewed across all 
computer platforms such as Windows, Mac, and Linux. You can always download the most 
current version of Adobe Reader (ver. 9 currently) at their web site (adobe.com). Sometimes, if 
you’re having a problem viewing a .pdf document, installing a fresh copy of Adobe will cure your 
problem. Adobe’s new ver. 9 Reader seems to load much faster than past versions, but be 
informed the download is about 33 meggy bites!. 
 
The newsletter is available for downloading at www.socalamx.net/newsletter. All back issues will 
be available as they are published monthly. If you have received a notice for this newsletter and 
wish to be taken off simply email me at mightypilot@gmail.com and I’ll get you off the list 
promptly. 
 
Just think how busy I’ll be if articles are submitted to me, by you, members of SoCalAMX? Send 
all submissions, pictures and text, to mightypilot@gmail.com and I’ll do my best with them. The 
deadline for the following month’s newsletter is the 15th of the current month. 

Mark Melvin,  
SoCalAMX Newsletter Editor 

Support Your Newsletter 
 
Writers are needed to help support this AMC newsletter. I welcome submissions from each of you who 
attend the events we go to each month.  
 
You don’t need to be a super writer or own a wiz bang word processor program. All you have to do is just 
send me a simple email as your article text and I’ll do all the formatting and spell checking for you.  
 
Please do attach pictures to your email if you have them! Send your stuff to: mightypilot@gmail.com 

Member Spotlight 
Now is your chance to be famous! We need volunteers for the monthly “Member Spotlight” article in 
the newsletter. All you have to do is give up some information on yourself and your car that you 
think might be fun for the others to read about.  
 
It’s easy to do, just go to http://socalamx.net/memberspotlight.htm and use the online form to send 
me the goods. Please send a few photos in addition to mark@socalamx.net to use along with your 
information about you and your car.  
 
To get an idea of what exactly to say read a few of the recent newsletters for the Member Spotlight 
articles in them. Go to socalamx.net and click on Newsletter. 


